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Matthew 25:40  "I tell you the truth whatever you did for one of the least 

of these brothers of mine, you did for me". 

† As the Christmas season approaches we wish you and your families 

a blessed time together celebrating the birth of Jesus Christ 

† We are looking forward to our family joining us here for Christmas 

this year blessing us with their presence and will accompany us to 

do a roof in memory of our son Mike. 

 



 

 

† We have completed 8 roofs so far spreading out into a new area 

above Zihuatanejo called Convergencia where the need is as great 

if not greater than Seis de Enero where most of the roofs in the 

past have been done. 

† Our mission is to develop relationships through the “roofing 

ministry” and to plant the seeds that God will water and grow at 

the “right” time, His perfect timing.  We have been blessed beyond 

measure when our worker/helper couldn’t wait to tell us “me and 

my family, wife and 3 children are all going to church now and 

Bible studies as well, once a week.  We are taking baptism classes 

for 4 weeks and then we will be baptized in the New Year”.  Many 

others in the same colonia are going there as well, thank You Lord 

for this blessing. 

† One of our prayer requests prior to our departure was that we 

would be able to leave our car here for further 

use in this ministry in the years to come.  We 

asked that God would open the door and put 

someone in our path that could make that 

happen.  The young associate pastor here was 

able to help us and we now have our Mexican plates and all 

permits necessary to leave the vehicle here, thank You Lord!! 



† Update: family from last year with 14 year-old pregnant girl and 4 

siblings……her little girl was born back in May, mother and child 

bonding very well under the circumstances, other children settling 

in with the aunts, uncles and grandmother.  The teenage girl is 

surrogate mom to her brothers with the help of the rest of the 

family.  Thank you for the prayers and support given to this family. 

†  

               

 

 

           

 

  Before After 

This 80 year old couple were very grateful for a roof and they were able to supply 

6 workers to help put the roof on.  They fed the crew beans and tortillas all they 

could afford.  We provided a Bible and reading glasses.  Such a blessing!! 



 

 

Thanks so much for your prayers, 

Bless you, Andy & Mo 

 

Visit us at www.zihuaroofs.com to see how you can 

help.  We now have our Canadian Non-Profit status 

and directions on how to contribute can be found on 

the website. 

http://www.zihuaroofs.com/

